
Please join us to create a street mural on Arboretum Road with 
Artists from the Mayor’s Mural Team! 

Date:  Monday, May 6 
Time: 5pm to 8pm
Location: Arboretum Road near Washington Street, Roslindale 

Please join artists from the City of Boston’s mural team and volunteers from 
WalkUp Roslindale, and the Arnold Arboretum as we paint a street mural on 
Arboretum Road!  ​The mural will draw attention to the future entrance to the 
Arnold Arboretum at the end of the road. The lilacs in the street mural will help 
celebrate Lilac Sunday. 

The road will be closed except for essential traffic while the mural is being painted. 

If you have any questions 
please contact Charlotte 
Fleetwood at 617-635-2462 

Or send an email to 
charlotte.fleetwood@boston.gov 


